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Pat Wilkinson will not be producing the Cameraderie, for a while, 
for  health related reasons.  We have all appreciated her dedication to 
the club and wish her a speedy recovery.  The Cameraderie will now 
be available online at our website, www.lhcameraclub.com in a 
different format, utilizing links to the usual articles.  

Reminder to p/u the new 2011 membership directory.  They are in 
the digilab, please sign in, we need to show some more traffic in 
CH4.    
NEEDED: 1 or 2 people to assist Carol Peterson with our 2  club 
dinners.  We know there are plenty of party animals out there. Step 
up  have some fun.  Contact Carol at capeterson@mac.com  

We are awaiting PCM Approval to have a new doorway cut in the 
outside  west wall (facing the parking lot, that will allow entry into 
the flash studio.  Right now the only entry is through the classroom 
and that is not possible if Saddleback is holding classes.

Late breaking news, we are told we should have furniture delivered 
for the Fred Granger Learning center by the third week in April.  We 
can then start installing PC's and get things working.
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